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THANK YOU TO EVERYONE
WHO CAME OUT TO
CAREER NIGHT AND A
SPECIAL THANK YOU TO
OUR PRESENTERS!
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Generational Resilience

Saturday, April 2, 2022

Masks are required Concordia College, Memorial Auditorium
for all attendees. 901 8th St. S., Moorhead, Minn.

April 8 - 9, 2022

Celebrating the 50th anniversaryl

Friday, April & | 7 p.m.
Saturday, April9 |1 pm &7 pm.

Free admission.

MORE INFORMATION
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GRADUATION
CEREMONY

~ MAY 11, 2022
\ 5:30 PM-7:00PM

CENTRAL MIDDLE
SCHOOL

Dinner, cake and
refreshments will be
served, graduates will be
presented with a feather
and blanket.
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